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Learning together, achieving success. 

 

Swimming 
Swimming and water safety is a requirement of the national curriculum in 

England. This means that every 11 year old child should leave primary school 

with the skills to keep themselves safe while enjoying swimming with friends and 

family. At Olive Hill children are taught to swim in year four and each child has 

a minimum of one term of swimming. We use a local leisure centre with qualified 

instructors to deliver effective swimming lessons. Certificates are awarded and 

achievement is celebrated. 

Due to the impact of the COVID19 pandemic and children missing lessons due to 

school closure, our year five and six children are currently participating in 

swimming lessons. 

 

 


